
 
 

INFORMATION SHEET – MONDAY 25th MARCH 2024 
 
 
Careers Information 
 
Murrayshall - the high-end resort near Scone, is offering pupils aged 17+ casual shifts in its food and beverage 
section.  The positions commence in March and April.  If you are in S5 – and either currently 17 or nearing it 
– and would like to obtain good, paid work in this quality end of the hospitality industry from now until the 
end of S6, speak to Mr Letford in room 19A immediately.  There is certain to be all of interest in this from 
pupils in other schools, so time is of the essence. 
 
The Army has announced details of its 2024 three-night/four-day residential work experience programme. 
The programme gives young people a thorough grounding of what the Army does and what types of roles 
can be had within it.  You do not have to want to join the Army or be mega fit to participate.  This is simply 
something that helps young people get a better understanding of the Army in general. 
 
Estates That Educate - S2 pupils will be able to visit Abercairney Estate near Crieff on May 23rd to undertake 
a day of fun activities that will help make them aware of the sheer variety of jobs available on estates.  In 
previous years this has proven to be a very enjoyable and worthwhile day.  You need to give your name to 
Mr Letford if you wish to participate.  This day is recommended very highly.  
 

Mr. S Letford, DYW School Coordinator 
 
Culture Perth and Kinross Learning Team 
 
As part of Perth Museum opening on 30th March there are a variety of wonderful events taking place in 
various venues across Perth suitable for young people.  The events will start on the 30th March and will carry 
on during the Easter holidays with a mixture of free drop-in events and ticketed events.  For a full programme 
of the events plus information about the Museum opening please check the Perth Museum website at Perth 
Museum - The new home of the Stone of Destiny  
 
The website will also give you information about how you can book free tickets for the Stone of Destiny 
Experience, and ‘Unicorn’ which is the vibrant opening exhibition and free to under 10s (with a paid for adult). 
 
 
Perth Autism Support – Apprenticeship Information Session 
 
Do you want to find out more about Apprenticeships? Come along to our Information Session on Monday 
25th March from 6pm to 730pm at Perth Autism Support. 
 
We are delighted to have worked in partnership with Developing Young Workforce Tay Cities, to provide an 
Information Session which will provide autistic young people and their parents/carers to find out more about 
what is a Foundation Apprenticeship, Modern Apprenticeship and Graduate Apprenticeship.  
 
You will also have the opportunity to hear from an apprentice and speak to DYW Tay Cities, UHI Perth along 
with some local employers. 
 

https://perthmuseum.co.uk/
https://perthmuseum.co.uk/


This is a great opportunity for you to be aware of the different options available in the future for unlocking 
potential. 
 
It would be great to see you at the session, bookings via Eventbrite  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/perth-
autism-support-apprenticeship-information-session-tickets-853691593537 
or email: employability@perthautismsupport.org.uk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 25th March.  
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